
From: Joseph Ronald Stinziano  

Date: March 9, 2017 at 1:54 PM  

Hi Sandy, 
 
As a Fulbright recipient (and future alumnus), I will be eligible to apply for a Fulbright Canada 
RBC Eco-Leadership grant (http://www.fulbright.ca/alumni/program-opportunities/eco-
leadership-program.html). The grants are for $2,000 to $4,000, and the deadline for application 
is usually in late November. 

I am bringing this to your attention now, so that we could discuss potential community 
environmental initiatives that we could do with a grant like that. The funding would be 
available by the following spring, so we would be looking at a project we can complete in spring 
2018. If you could bring this up at EEPAC next week, I would appreciate it. I am thinking that we 
could apply for it to deal with invasives or naturalization areas that may not have money 
allotted for next year. 

Cheers, 
Joe 

 

Joseph R. Stinziano 

Fulbright Visiting Researcher at the University of New Mexico 
Ph.D. Candidate, Way Lab 

The University of Western Ontario 
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